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African American/Black Student Success Plan (HB 2016) 

African American/Black Student Success Plan Advisory Group Meeting 

Friday, December 1, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Oregon Department of Education, 251A/B 

255 Capitol St NE | Salem, OR  97310 

The Oregon Department of Education will be holding a meeting of the African American/Black Student 

Success Plan Advisory Group on Friday, December 1, 2017, at the Oregon Department of Education in 

Salem. 

During this meeting, the Advisory Group will provide the Oregon Department of Education with advice 

on the development and implementation of a statewide plan for African American/Black students who 

are in early childhood to post-secondary education programs.  

Below is the link to live stream on December 1, 2017. 

http://livestream.com/accounts/4436497/ODEVideo 

All meetings of the African American/Black Student Success Plan Advisory Committee are open to the public 
and conform to Oregon public meeting laws. Staff respectfully requests that you submit 20 collated copies of 
written materials at the time of your testimony.  Persons sharing video or using audio presentations are 
asked to contact Markisha Smith at Markisha.Smith@ode.state.or.us 24 hours prior to the meeting. ADA 
accommodation requests should be made by calling 503-947-5669. 

http://livestream.com/accounts/4436497/ODEVideo
Markisha.Smith@ode.state.or.us

